
INSTANT DECISION 

DAY 
The VHS School Counseling Department 

will be hosting Instant Decision Day on  

Tuesday, December 9, 2014 

 

Students will be able to meet with admissions 

representatives during the school day and find 

out if they have been accepted right on the spot!! 

 

More details and a list of schools participating 

will be forthcoming. 

 

                                      


